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CITY HEALTH BUREAU HOSTS SPECIAL FLU CLINIC FOR CITY CHILDREN 

 

The York City Bureau of Health, located at 435 W. Philadelphia Street, is hosting a walk-in flu 

clinic on Monday, December 8, 2014, from 8:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., as part of National Influenza 

Vaccination Week. Free flu vaccines will be available to all uninsured children and those on 

Medicaid who are 6 months to 18 years of age and who are City of York residents. 

 

The Health Bureau reminds parents that all children 6 months of age and older should get their 

yearly flu vaccination now if that haven’t already. The flu vaccine not only keeps immunized 

children healthy throughout flu season, but also makes the community healthier by protecting 

those who may not be able to get the immunization due to various medical reasons or age less 

than 6 months. 

 

For questions about this special flu clinic, parents can call the Health Bureau at 815-0910. 


